The Drive-Home Newsletter
May 15th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This Week In Sunday School

Preschool
Main idea: The only one who can save us is Jesus
What we did: We continued our lesson from last week talking about the disciples in jail, we made jails out of snack food and talked about who we could talk to and tell about Jesus.
Suggested Questions:
· Who do you want to tell about Jesus to?
K-2nd
Main idea: Prayer is important
What we did: Wrote down prayers and threw them at a target to see if they would be answered, learned about Peter raising Tabitha from the dead, and made praying hands
Suggested questions:
· What is something that you pray for?
· What are the actions to the verse today?
3rd-5th
Main idea: Prayer is important
What we did: Went for a prayer walk around the church, praying for specific rooms and that GOD would give us faith and use us.
Suggested Questions:
· When does GOD answer prayers?
This week in Children’s Church
We learned about what happened at Pentecost when GOD came down in wind and fire to rest on the disciples.
· How did the Holy Spirit appear to the disciples?
Coming Up This Week

As always, we have Wednesday night Kids Club! Join us for dinner anytime from 5:30-6:15. We start formal programming at 6:15 and finish up at 7:45! All are welcome to join us!

This is our last day of Kid’s Club and Wednesday nights for the before the summer schedule. Please join us for a fun camp style night to celebrate all of the fun we’ve had and lessons we’ve learned throughout the fall, winter and spring!


Keep In Mind

Next week is our last week of Sunday School before we move into our Summer schedule of worship. We will still have Children’s Church though!

The 2015/2016 year is coming to a close. We have had a lot of fun and learned many lessons about Jesus, but now we are looking forward to next year! Our children’s ministry works through GOD’s provision and our volunteers. If your kid participates in Sunday School, Kid’s Club, Children’s Church, or the Nursery, please consider contacting Tricia or myself to volunteer! We need teachers and helpers for Sunday School, Children’s Church, and Kid’s Club, and volunteers for the nursery rotation for next year.

Mark your calendars! August 12th-14th is the All Church Retreat! This year we will be looking at the story of Jonah! Registration Details will be coming soon!
